
 

 
190709HOY – Bike Permit 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
In order to improve the safety of our students, all those who travel to the academy using a bike are required to have a bike 
permit. The aim of this initiative is to protect our students, ensure that they are safe and therefore limit the harm which 
could potentially occur to them whilst cycling along a busy road to and from the academy. 

 

Should you wish to apply for a bike permit for your child, please complete the form below and return to the school 
reception. Once we have received an application, students will be invited to have their bike checked by the Castle View 
Academy team – they will also be required to show their helmet and bike lock. Once the bike has been deemed roadworthy, 
a sticker will be placed onto the bike allowing staff to easily recognise bikes which are acceptable, and a permit given to 
the student. 

 
Student safety is our concern above all else and we are asking for your continued support in this by making sure that your 
child, if they cycle to the academy, has a suitable bike and helmet. 

 
Yours faithfully 

Mr Adrian Tucker 

Vice Principal 

   
BIKE PERMIT APPLICATION FORM 

 

   

 
 YES NO 

My child has a cycle helmet   

My child has a lock to secure their bike   

My child has completed cycle proficiency/cycle safety training?   

If Yes, please state where*: Date:    
*Example: Primary School Cycle Safety Class October 2016 

  

 
Please add any additional information and details you feel should be considered in applying for a bike permit for your 
child: 

 

 

   
 

PLEASE RETURN TO RECEPTION 
 
 

Student Name:    Year:    Tutor: 
 

 
Parent Signature:    

 
Date: 

 


